
 

 

 

GREATER LETABA MUNICIPALITY 

ERRATUM NO. 3/2022 

 

Greater Letaba Municipality would like to notify the prospective bidders on the amendment on the BOQ 

for tender of Procurement of twenty (20) panel service providers for preventative maintenance of gravel and 

surfaced roads to be appointed on an “as and when” required basis for the period of three (03) years with 

GLM014/2022 that was published on the Sowetan dated the 05th of January 2022 with the closing date of 

02 February 2022. The correct BOQ will be obtainable as from the 31 January 2022 at no. 44 Botha 

Street, Greater Letaba Municipality in Modjadjiskloof and on the municipal website. Bidders who already 

submitted the bid documents can submit the new BOQ only.  

Please take note that the additional numbers required for consultants will be fifteen (15) for 

GLM015/2022 Additional panel of civil engineering services for rendering professional services on as and 

when required basis for a period of 03 years and ten (10) for GLM016/2022 Additional panel of electrical 

engineering services for rendering professional services on as and when required basis for a period of 03 

years.  

The closing date for GLM014/2022, GLM015/2022 and GLM016/2022 will be extended to 10 February 

2022 at 12h00 midday. 

 

Enquiries: Ms. Kgatla MP or Ms. Mtebule TY @ 087 086 7471 & 087 086 7491. 

 

The municipality apologises for the inconvenience caused. 

 

 
Mankgabe MF 
Municipal Manager 


